Follow us on

:

Tuesday, Nov. 27, 2012 | 1:41 p.m. Print/Digital Subscriptions | Customer Care

Hi, (not you?) | Member Center | Sign Out

Sign In | Register

Sign In | Register



Search

* Site * Web Web Search by YAHOO!

The Atlanta Journal-Constitution

Posted: 8:31 a.m. Tuesday, Nov. 27, 2012

Pleasant Hill Road bridge lanes to remain open during holidays

By David Wickert

The Atlanta Journal-Constitution

Gwinnett County will suspend lane dosures on the Pleasant Hill Road bridge over I-85 during the holiday shopping season.

The county is building a new interchange at the intersection, but will keep all lanes open through Jan. 2 because of heavy traffic volumes expected near Gwinnett Place Mall. For more information on the interchange project, visit www.gwinnettddi.com.

More News

More from ajc.com

Sixth-grader's turns tables on bullying

Toddler dies at home on Memorial Drive in DeKalb

Prison doctor admits sexual abuse

Amanda Davis' court date set for Jan. 9 on DUI charges

Shooting over Wal-Mart parking spot leads to attempted murder...

Police identify three involved in death of accused shoplifter

From around the web

10 Worst Cars of All Time (TheStreet)

Driver Hits, Kills 10 Pronghom in Wyoming, Reward Offered (HowStuffWorks)

Halle Berry Lost Custody Battle (Mevio)

Cost of dental implants: What you should know (Kudzu)

How to Tell Your Partner You Have IBD: 7 Ways to Make Them Understand (HealthCentral.com)

Mitt Romney's Victory Website Offers a Frightening Glimpse of the Presidency That

[What's this?]

Comments

If you would like to post a comment please Sign in or Register